

Rievaulx Avenue, Billingham, TS23 2BS T: 01642 552274 E: office@holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk W: www.holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk

29 November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Consultation on Admission Arrangements for Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary Catholic Academy, Billingham 2024-2025.

Where changes to admission arrangements are suggested, schools are required to consult before these are determined and published.

A copy of the policy for consultation and a consultation response form can be found on the school website at https://holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Our-Lady-of-the-Most-Holy-Rosary-Billingham-Admissions-Policy-2024-25-Consultation.pdf

Response forms should be returned to the school by Friday 27 January 2023.

The Governors of Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary Catholic Academy, who have the delegated authority of the Bishop Hogarth Catholic Education Trust [the Admissions Authority] will consider all comments received before they determine the arrangements for 2024-25.

Yours sincerely

Mrs B Tester Headteacher















Head Teacher: Mrs B Tester

Chair of Directors: Y Coates

CEO: M Shorten M.Ed., BA (Hons)